
Dear parents,

We have a special addition to our newsletter this week!  Mea Theron,
who was appointed as our Head Pupil last week, has written a little bit
about herself at the end of our newsletter. We are excited to work
with Mea, over the next two terms, to establish a student leadership
team. 

Please remember our 'Nutty Knowledge' competition entries must be
submitted by Sunday 12th December to your class teacher.  We are
looking forward to seeing the presentations and posters that the
children are working on. 

Have a lovely weekend,

Felice Kelly.
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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

Parents consultations:
Wednesday 8th December
via zoom.
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be reading 'We're Going on a
Bear Hunt', retelling the story and
creating shopping lists for our teddy
bears picnic.

Reception: 
We are reading the story 'We're Going
on a Bear Hunt'. We will be writing
invitations for our teddy bears picnic. 

KS1:
Year 1/2
We will begin analysing our example text
to get to grips with writing Instructions
correctly. 

KS2:
Year 3/4: 
We will be starting a brand new unit
linked to a new story. 

Year 5/6: 
We will be starting a new writing unit -
biographies.

EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be comparing sets of objects.

Reception:  
We are comparing numbers to 5 and
discussing the composition of 5.

KS1:
Year 1/2:  
We will begin looking at fact families and
using our knowledge of addition to deepen
our understanding. 

KS2:
Year 3/4:  
We will continue to develop our knowledge
of multiplication and division facts and using
these to solve problems.

Year 5/6:
We will be continuing our work on fractions,
looking in particular at adding and
subtracting fractions with different
denominators.
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Word of the Week:

EYFS: Hibernate                  Year 3/4: Lethal

Year 1/2: Strike                   Year 5/6: fascinating

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
Year 1/2:
اللغة العربية والتربية الإسلامية: مراجعة  اختبارات

نهاية الفصل الدراسي الاول.

Year 3/4:
اللغة العربية والتربية الإسلامية: مراجعة اختبارات

نهاية الفصل الدراسي الاول.



Year 1/2: 
We will reflect who we are, where we
are from and where we live in Spanish
in a passport that we will make
ourselves.
Year 3/4: 
We will continue to express likes and
dislikes in Spanish by using me gusta
and no me gusta.
Year 5/6:
We will continue to develop our
knowledge of the verb ser making
physical descriptions in third person.
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Library are now weekly so please
remember library books and

folders.
Please remember to read daily

with your children and sign their
yellow reading record book. 

Take a look at our
photographs from this week -

the children have
been doing some fantastic

learning!
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A little bit about me:

My name is Mea Theron. I have lived
in Qatar for two years now and I really

love maths in school because it is
challenging for me.

Outside of school, I love to do
dancing and gymnastics. 

I am very excited about being Head
Girl to help improve the school with
Mrs Kelly and Mrs Mc Callion. I am
very helpful and caring and cannot

wait to start my new role. 
I can help you with anything you

need. 


